Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Podiatric Medicine
RULE NO.:
TITLE:

64B18-17.001
Continuing Education Required for License Renewal
The Board of Podiatric Medicine hereby gives notice: that the Petition for declaratory statement filed by Samuel Galitzer, DPM, on December 13, 2022, seeking the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of subsection 64B18-17.001(4), F.A.C., as it applies to the petitioner, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 49 No. 02 of the January 4, 2023, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
At the Board meeting held on January 20, 2023, the Petition for declaratory statement was verbally withdrawn by Petitioner, Samuel Galitzer. Additional information may be obtained by contacting:   Ashleigh Irving, Executive Director, Board of Podiatric Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, or by email – ashleigh.irving@flhealth.gov.
